
Ashley Houk, Preschool Director  

First Presbyterian Preschool  
Parent Link 

Dates to Remember: 
 
• Jan. 13-Preschool 

Parent Committee 
meeting, 10:30 am, via 
Zoom; contact Ashley for 
Zoom link invite 

• Jan. 11-Church member 
enrollment begins for 
2021-2022 

• Jan. 18-No School, Dr. 
Martin Luther King, Jr. 
Day 

• Jan. 19-No School 
• Jan. 20-Current family 

enrollment begins for 
2021-2022 

• Feb. 1-General Public 
enrollment begins for 
2021-2022 

 

 

 

 

 

Now that the holidays are behind us, we can begin thinking of next 
school year!  Enrollment for 2021-2022 will start soon!  Enrollment 
will be completed online using our Sandbox Software database.  A 
link will be provided for you prior to enrollment opportunities 
opening.   

Church Members:  Enrollment begins January 11 

Current Families:  Enrollment begins January 20 

General Public:  Enrollment begins February 1                          

VPK Eligible Children (age 4 by September 1):  Parents must register 
at www.familyservices.floridaearlylearning.com for a VPK voucher.  
You will be asked to upload proof of birth and residency.  Once the 
information has been processed, the voucher will be sent to you.  
The VPK voucher must be presented to the Preschool in order to 
receive the discounted tuition rate.   

And as always, we’re here to answer all your questions!   

 

*At this time, we will enroll students based on full capacity (12-16 
students per class with two teachers), with 
the understanding that this may change 
based on the status of the virus prior to the 
school year beginning.   

2021/2022 Enrollment Opportunities  



Pews and Playgrounds Fundraising Campaign 

We are excited to announce that we will 
soon begin a fundraising campaign that will 
benefit both the Church and the Preschool.  
The fundraising campaign, with a goal of 
$150,000 will recover our Church pews in 
the Sanctuary and provide the funding for a 
brand new playground for the Preschool. 
 
Donations can be made to the general 

campaign fund, or can be specifically earmarked for either of 
the two projects.  All donations are tax deductible. 
 
If you are interested in donating, please contact Ashley at 
ashleyh@fpcnaples.org or 239.262.8315.   

FPP Parent Link 
January 2021 

Your child’s safety is crucial when they are in 
our direct care, and even when they are not.  
Placing your child in an appropriately sized 
and secured car seat is the best way to keep 
them safe while on the road.   
The state of Florida does require children, 
age 5 years and younger, to be secured in a 
‘crash-tested, federally 
approved child restraint 
device’.  Not doing so could 
result in fines of $163/per 
child and points against your 
driving record-resulting in 
higher insurance rates. 
For your reference, we are 
providing a car seat safety 
flyer based on the American 
Academy of Pediatrics 
recommendations.     

Car Seat Safety 

Parent/Teacher Conferences  

We typically hold mid-year parent/teacher conferences 
at the end of January.  We are currently working, as a 
staff, with the Church and the Reopening Task Force 
Committee on the details of these conferences.   
 
Once the details have been established, you will be 
notified and given the opportunity to sign up to speak 
with your child’s teacher.   
 
We appreciate your patience as we determine the 
safest way to hold these individual meetings.   

The Preschool will be closed 
 

Monday, January 18 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday, January 19 


